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Dear Families,

Hello Fairman Families!

I hope everyone is well and making their way through these unprecedented times. Thank you for being so 
flexible and patient during online learning. I know that some of you have been thinking about graduation and 
other aspects of the spring. Please know this – as soon as we receive clear direction from the DDSB and 
Public Health we will let you know.

During online learning our staff have been asked to work from home. If you need to reach a staff member, 
please email EAFairman@ddsb.ca  and we will make an effort to respond within 24 hours. You are also 
welcome to contact your teacher through your child’s Google Classroom.

These are challenging times, but I know that  you are all up for the challenge. Use this time to learn, reflect, 
create, practice, appreciate those around you and be grateful for the small things in life.

Stay safe and stay positive!

Sandra Makris

Principal of EA Fairman P.S. 

mailto:EAFairman@ddsb.ca




Elementary families can 
choose between in-person 
or virtual learning for the 
2021-22 school year by 
visiting the Parent Portal 
https://ddsbps.ddsbschools
.ca/public/home.html. 
Families have until Tues, 
May 4 at 11:59pm to select 
their child’s learning 
preference for the 
upcoming school year. 

https://ddsbps.ddsbschools.ca/public/home.html
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The DDSB in partnership with 100 
Strong Foundation is inviting 
students and families to an 

information session about the 
Strong Summer Academy program 
for July 2021.  This program is held 

annually for self-identified Black 
male students currently in Grades 
6-8.  For more information about 
the program, can be found on the 
100 Strong Foundation website: 

http://www.100strong.ca/strong-aca
demy/

http://www.100strong.ca/strong-academy/
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Need help with Parent Portal? 

The following resources are available to assist parents/guardians in creating Parent Portal 
accounts:

             

DDSB Website Parent Portal login Instructions

Parent Portal Login Instructions for Parents/Guardians

Parent Portal Trouble Shooting Tips for School Staff Use

https://www.ddsb.ca/en/family-and-community-support/parent-portal.aspx
https://www.ddsb.ca/en/family-and-community-support/resources/Documents/Welcome-to-the-DDSB-Parent-Portal.pdf
https://durhamschboard.service-now.com/help?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0011467




Please click on the following 
link to let us know whether you 

will be attending your child’s 
Annual Identification 

Placement Review Committee 
meeting 

https://forms.gle/kdQQG3DcWtUHT75
S7

https://forms.gle/kdQQG3DcWtUHT75S7
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Grade 8 Graduation Photos
At this time, our school photographer is not able to come 
into our school due to current health and safety 
restrictions. Lifetouch has opened their Oshawa studio for 
Grade 8 Graduation photographs.  Families can call to 
book an appointment at 905-571-1103 or 
1-800-265-7515. 

The studio is located at 350 Wentworth St. East, Oshawa.

Details about this photo opportunity are being shared for 
information purposes only and it will not be supervised by 
DDSB staff.



If you are interested in 
ordering labels please 
click on the link below. 
https://mabelslabels.ca/en
_CA/fundraising/support/

With every order E.A. 
Fairman P.S. will receive 
20% back on all sales.  

https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/
https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/




2021 Fairman Spirit Days & Character Education 
Assemblies

Thurs Apr 22……..Earth Day/Green & Blue
Fri April 30……….Toronto Blue Jays Day/Blue & White
Wed May 5…….…Character Education ASsembly
Fri May 28…….….Decades Day (50s, 60s, 70s, etc)
Wed June 2………Character Education Assembly
Fri June 25…….….Hawaiian Day



COVID-19 SCHOOL SCREENING
Parents/guardians can check their child for symptoms of COVID-19 using the 
Government of Ontario’s easy to use COVID-19 school screening tool at 
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/.

If your child does not pass the screening, please ensure that your child does not 
come to school and follow the directions outlined in the self-screening tool in 
order to keep everyone safe.

Masks required for all students Grades 1-8
Please note if you have  general inquiries please 
direct them to the Durham Health Connection Line 
at 905-668-2020 or 1-800-841-2729.

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/
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Common COVID-19 Symptoms

• New or worsening cough

• Shortness of breath/difficulty breathing

• Fever over 37.8 deg C

• Sore throat

• Difficulty Swallowing

• Changes to sense of taste or smell

• Nausea/vomiting, diarrhea, abdominal pain

• Runny nose, or nasal congestion (not caused by seasonal allergies)



Follow Us...
EA Fairman PS is now on 

Instagram. Follow us to see 
pictures and receive information 

on what is happening at the 
school 

@eafairmanps


